
   
 

   

 
Dear Stakeholder 
 
 
RE: Invitation to Working Together Workshop for the Communities Keeping Well 
Programme 
 
The programme: 
Communities Keeping Well Programme is a new health and wellbeing initiative funded 
by NEL Integrated Care Board and London Borough of Tower Hamlets Public Health and 
based within the Tower Hamlets’ Primary Care Networks (PCNs) between 2024-2026. 
The focus is on co-producing a series of action plans with residents and stakeholders in 
order to prevent long-term health conditions and reduce health inequalities. 
 
We’re inviting you, as a valued stakeholder to the next stage of this programme to work 
with Healthy Island Partnership Network, residents, and other stakeholders in a Working 
Together Workshop. This will involve: 
 

• Prioritising issues from previous consultation at Barkantine/ Millwall North 
community café 

• Focus on connecting and networking with residents and stakeholders. 
• Identifying and discussing community assets and services 
• Co-producing an initial action plan 

 
What we’ve done in Barkantine/ Millwall North: 

1. Extensive community outreach and engagement including street 
conversations and door knocking reaching 80+ households. 

2. A community café event at St Luke’s Millwall on 29th May where local 
issues, emerging themes and potential solutions from residents were 
discussed regarding health and wellbeing. Community insights and 
themes will be shared at the workshop. 

  
The workshop: 
Date: Thursday 11th July 2024 
Time: 9:30am – 12:30pm 
Location: St Lukes Millwall, Alpha Grove E14 8lH 
 

We hope you will be able to attend personally or send a representative. 

Please RSVP to Leoca.powell@nhs.net by 5pm 8th July 2024 

Best wishes, 
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Figure 1 & 2: Communities Keeping Well Event Visual Feedback 


